

BROTHER URBAN GONNOUD, O.S.F. President

## St. Francis Remsen Street Brooklyn, N. Y. — 11201 College



Office of the President

June 1969

Dear Graduate:

It is a distinct privilege to extend to you the warm congratulations and best wishes of the Board of Trustees, faculty and students on the important and happy occasion of your graduation from St. Francis College.

The most dominant characteristic of your college years has been change. Not only have you witnessed dramatic change in the College but also in the Nation, the Church and the World. Society will never be the same as it was when you began your freshman studies. The future will bring more developments.

It is my prayerful wish that the education you received at St. Francis has provided you with the intellectual and emotional reserves to participate in effecting alternate choices that will be constructive, responsible and geared to the end that the condition of man will be greatly improved.

With every good wish for a successful and happy career, I am

Sincerely yours,

Brother Urban Connoud, O.S. F.

President